
Central Survey Unit 
Colby House 
Stranmillis Court 
BELFAST 
BT9 5RR 
Telephone: 028 9025 5118 

 
THE OCCUPIER 
«SUBNAME» «PROPNAM» 
«ADD_NO» «STREETNM» 
«TOWN» 
«POSTCODE» 
 
 
 
Dear Resident(s) 
 
Your address has been selected for an important study carried out by the Northern Ireland 
Statistics and Research Agency (NISRA).  Central Survey Unit (CSU) is the leading 
survey organisation in Northern Ireland and is one of the main business areas of NISRA.  
Each year about sixty thousand people take part in our surveys. 
 
Taking part will help your household 
 
Many of the news stories you see or hear, about the economy, the cost of living or public 
transport are based on the information that we collect.  This particular study, the Travel 
Survey, is about your daily experience of travelling and is used by the Department for 
Infrastructure for planning.  Your contribution to this study is essential for producing statistics 
used to make decisions which affect you, your family and your community. 
 
We need to interview your household 
 
One of our interviewers is planning to visit your address to arrange a convenient time for an 
interview.  If you have any questions, please call us on 02890 255118.  
 
Our interviewers are available during the day, in the evenings and at weekends and carry a 
NISRA identity card, for your reassurance. Please show this letter to other people in your 
household in case the interviewer visits when you are not at home. 
 
We value your contribution 
 
Most people who take part find this interesting and are pleased to have their views and 
experience taken into account.  We rely on the voluntary contribution of everyone that we 
approach. Your answers will be treated as confidential.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Dr Kevin Sweeney 
Head of Central Survey Unit 
 
 
For more information, go to our website https://www.nisra.gov.uk/central-survey-unit 
 

https://www.nisra.gov.uk/central-survey-unit

